









January 8, 2013
Current Issues in Education Editors
Ms. Melinda A. Hollis, Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College
Ms. Rory O’Neill Schmitt, Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College
Arizona State University
P.O. Box 37100
Phoenix, AZ 85069
Dear Colleagues:

Please find enclosed a submission for Current Issues in Education.  This work is not currently under consideration for publication elsewhere, nor has it been previously published. 

The enclosed manuscript, Leading Inquiry in Schools: Examining Mental Models of Data-Informed Practice describes the results of a recent pilot study involving teachers and administrators from a small school district in central Texas. We believe the study serves as a prototype for similar studies aiming to explore how the ways in which educators think about data use bear on receptiveness and commitment to data-informed practice. Further, the findings could have important ramifications for school leaders as they work to assist teachers in using data. Because Current Issues in Education focuses on publishing works that address processes critical to teaching and learning, and which speak to the policy, research, and school leadership communities, we believe this piece will be of interest to you and your readership.  

My co-author, Dr. Marla McGhee, and I look forward to your review and response. We will eagerly work to address any suggested revisions or adjustments to the piece. Thank you again for your kind consideration of this work.

Sincerely, 
Dr. Jo Beth Jimerson
Assistant Professor of Educational Leadership

Texas Christian University
TCU Box 297900
Fort Worth, Texas 76129 
j.jimerson@tcu.edu
817-257-6777 or 210-287-1393
Fax: 817-257-7480
